
Upcoming Events

February 25
Gikinoo’amaaged

Bagijiganan Teachings &
Offerings

March 25
Creating vii Sentences &

Using Negation

Visit the News & Events
page on our website for
registration information

www.anishinaabemodaa.ca
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Gigidiziiminaanig
On October 19, 2021, we were able to safely gather with the
Gigidiziiminaanig for the first time since the beginning of the
pandemic. We shared our changes and growth with them and
they shared their knowledge, experiences, and Anishinaabemowin
with us. Pictured above are a few of the faces who were able to
join us on that day - Josephine Wood, Dennis Smith, and Vicky
Gibbons. 

Boozhoo gakina awiiya!

Anishinaabemowin Ando-gikendamowin
On January 28, 2022 we hosted the 5th annual Anishinaabemowin 
Ando-gikendamowin for Early Childhood Educators. We were joined
for this virtual gathering by over 150 participants for a day of
networking, breakout session workshops, a keynote speech, and a
panel discussion. The day was filled with inspiring messages of
hope, perseverance, and the importance of building relationships
within our learning communities. Below is the live graphic recording
that was created throughout our day together by Elena Sterritt from
Gisghaast Recording


